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Office Hours during the Christmas Holidays 

The Summer Village of Gull Lake office will be closed December 26, 2022—January 3. 2023.  Please note 
that we will be working remotely on December 28 and 29 and will be monitoring the phones and email.  

 

The Summer Village of Gull Lake council and administration would like to ex-
tend our best wishes to everyone for a safe, happy and holiday season.  

This is the time of year we often reflect on the past and look forward to the 
coming New Year, it’s typically a season of joy and time with family.  

As we look back on the past year, we acknowledge all those who have helped 
us shape our community. Thank you for a great year! 

We wish you and your family all the best during the holiday season.  

Playground Update 

Playground border, and sand will be installed in the spring. 
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News from The Gull Lake Community League  

The Annual Potluck Family Christmas Dinner, 

The Annual Potluck Family Christmas Dinner will be held December 11, 2022 between 4 and 7pm at the 
Summer Village of Gull Lake Community Hall and will be featuring a visit from Mr. and Mrs. Claus.  Turkey, 

gravy, and potatoes are provided by the Community League with everyone asked to bring other dishes. 
Assistance is still needed with set-up and clean-up.  Please contact Helen Anne (403-304-2004 /          

17stuart@gmail.com) to volunteer or for further information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Day  

Please mark your calendar for February 20th and watch the Village website for further information about 
Family Day activities in the Hall and on the Lake.  Volunteer assistance will be needed for this event.   

 

Happy Hour Events at the Hall  

Happy Hour Events will continue through till May on the 3rd Friday of each month at 7 pm.  Dates and 
times will vary during the Summer.  Please bring your own refreshments and an appetizer to share.   

 

Wine & Beer Welcome to Summer  

The 2023 Wine & Beer Welcome to Summer event will be held  the evening of  Saturday, June 
24th.  Please set that date aside and watch for more information. 

 

Other Events / Your Ideas  

Watch the Village website, Facebook, and Hall Signage for updates about these and other events.  We also 
encourage you to contact Lynn Henkel 403-596-5979 / lynnhenkel08@gmail.com) with ideas you may 

have for community events. 
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